[bookmark: _GoBack]	This week, our BAs made a breakthrough. They showed an impressive prototype which looks very promising. We also went over the deliverables for them that will be due at the end of the semester. In addition, we explained what the presentation will be like and how to structure it. Our BAs have a very good understanding of what is expected at the end of the semester in terms of deliverables and what the presentation will look like. In class, we discussed and learned different types of contracts and statements of work. We also learned the pros and cons of outsourcing (why people do it/why they don’t’). Coming up, we will look more into the project schedule and focus on the details of the prototype.
